

HADRIAN'S WALL

Lee el texto y responde a las preguntas



The Romans arrived in Britain in 43 AD and they didn't leave until almost four hundred years later. They built many cities, including London and Bath, and today you can see remains of Roman roads, theatres and baths in many parts of the country. However, the most important Roman monument in Britain is Hadrian's Wall.

The Romans started building the wall in the north of England in 122 AD, during the time of the Emperor Hadrian. It was about three metres high and four and a half metres wide and it ran for 117 kilometres from the city of Carlisle on the west coast to Wallsend, a small town north of the city of Newcastle on England's north-east coast.

The Romans built the wall because they were afraid of the tribes north of the wall in Scotland. The Scottish tribes were very aggressive and the Romans didn't have control of their territory.

1. How long were the Romans in Britain?
2. What did the Romans build in Britain?
3. Where is Hadrian's Wall?
4. When did the Romans start building the wall?
5. How high was the wall?
6. How wide was the wall?
7. How long was the wall?
8. Why did the Romans build the wall?